
 

 

September 22, 2022 

 
PROVIDER ALERT: FALL 2022 PROVIDER NEWSLETTER 
 
The MedStar Family Choice District of Columbia (MFC-DC) Fall 2022 Provider 
Newsletter is now posted on our provider website. 
 
You can access this newsletter by using the following link: 

https://www.medstarfamilychoicedc.com/providers/provider-resources/provider-news 

For questions concerning this Provider Alert, please contact the MFC-DC Provider 
Relations department, Monday through Friday, 8 a.m. to 5:30 p.m. 
Phone: 855-798-4244, Option 2 
Email: mfcdc-providerrelations@medstar.net 
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